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Duluth Parks &Recreation announces the Chester Creek Concert Series

[DULUTH, MN] Music in the park is returning this summer with the Chester Creek Concert Series! This free ten-week series
features a wide variety of live music and local food trucks. The concerts are held on Tuesday evenings throughout the summer
at Chester Park, 1801 E. Skyline Pkwy.  

Attendees will be asked to follow all current Minnesota Department of Health and CDC Guidelines for outdoor events.

To view the lineup, please click here: https://duluthmn.gov/media/11549/chester-creek-concert-2021.pdf
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